


Sister Sheba is from Oakland. I first met her during her last year in high
school at Castlemont in E. Oakland. She walked into the office and
wanted to join the BPP. | found out that Sister Sheba had organized a
strike and walk out at the school and was the leader of the BSU on
campus. Since she was a student getting ready for college (UC
Berkeley), she started working out of the W. Berkeley Branch which
was near the UC campus.

Sister Sheba is a bright and intelligent person. She started working at
the George Jackson Clinic on Adeline St. which was run by the BPP.
She worked under Dr. Burt Small, the leading Dr. on site. She gained
great knowledge of medicines and treatments and she later got a job
working for Dr. Small at his clinic.

Sister Sheba joined It's About Time around 1998 after finding one of
our newsletters at Carol's Books in Sacramento. Since that time she has
been an asset to the legacy of the BPP. She helped found the Books
behind Bars program for It's About Time, has spoken and MC'd many
programs for It's About Time, and was a key organizer for the 35th and
40th year reunions and a host of other events. We salute Sister Sheba
for her tireless work on behalf of the struggle.
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